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_______________________________ 
 
 
Attached are 7 recommended textbook changes for the 2013-2014 school year.  
These texts are replacing much older editions and more accurately reflect current 
curriculum.  These textbooks have been on display for the requisite amount of time. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Patty O’Neil – Assistant Superintendent      
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